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Attn.: Directors of Graduate Schools and Directors of DPhil / PhD in Law programs 
 
 

Saragossa (Spain), February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
 
Next Friday, the 15th of May 2020, the Faculty of Law of the University of Saragossa 
(Spain) will held the IV Workshop of predoctoral research in Law, organised by the 
Academic Commission of the DPhil/PhD in Law Programme.  
 
This activity is focused on graduate students and presents them the opportunity to 
disseminate their preliminary findings with the help of a poster. In addition, it is a good 
chance to connect with other researchers and exchange views on their investigations.  
 
We would like to invite all students enrolled in your DPhil/PhD in Law programs to 
submit proposals to our Workshop. The distribution of this event among your 
graduate students would be very appreciated. 
 
The link to the web page of the event, where you will find all information in English, is 
open for registrations until the 1st of April, 2020, and is as follows: 
http://eventos.unizar.es/go/iv-jornada-derecho 
 
 
We thank you very much in advance. Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

Comisión Académica del Programa de Doctorado en Derecho 
Escuela de Doctorado 

Universidad de Zaragoza 
 
 
 

 


